
Region 2 News for October 2019 

Fall is in full swing in our Region 2.  Kathi and I enjoyed our time up in Canada with the Ontario 
Unit in September and attended the Pennsylvania State Rally in Centre Hall, Pa on our way 
home.  We had a great Rally with 18 rigs from our home club, Watchung NJ Airstream Club, this 
past weekend.  Overall, the weather has been beautiful with sun filled days and chilly nights, 
fall colors evident everywhere, and campfires that were warm and inviting.  We hope you all 
have had similar experiences out traveling, camping and living the Airstream lifestyle. 

Our new Airstreamclub.org website continues to improve, with new content and abilities for our 
units/clubs and members to benefit from.  All club webmasters were sent information on how to 
gain access to and edit their landing page on the site.  Additionally, Units won’t send in a 2020 
events schedule to Headquarters this year…it will be your Unit’s responsibility to add your 
activities to the website calendar.  HQ will then pull that event info from the website for 
publication in the Blue Beret.  Send me an email if you need help or more information. 

Most of our units will be holding their officer elections and installations over the next few 
months.  We send our congratulations and thank you to all who have volunteered to lead their 
units in 2020.  Except for the handful of paid staff at HQ, our Airstream Club runs completely on 
the strength, enthusiasm and commitment of its members.   Those that step up to contribute 
their time and efforts for the benefit of our members deserve our encouragement and support.  
Please remember to send me a copy of your Officers Reporting Form for 2020.   

Speaking of volunteering…the Region is still in need of a 1st and 2nd VP.  Please consider taking 
a leadership position in the Region.  It is an honor to sit on the Board of Trustees of the largest, 
oldest and BEST single brand RV club in the world.  It is a fun and rewarding experience to be 
part of the growth and progress our Airstream Club is experiencing.  Please reach out to me 
with questions about the many benefits of serving as a Region officer.  We need you! 

The plans for the 2020 Region 2 Rally in historic Kingston Ontario Canada are being finalized.  
This will be the biggest and best Region 2 Rally in years and you won’t want to miss it.  Go to 
our Region 2 website region2.airstreamclub.net now for more info and to register for the 2020 
Region Rally.  There are links for registration in US Dollars and Canadian Dollars.  Please choose 
appropriately.  You must make reservations with the campground directly.  Please do that right 
before you register as there are only 108 sites available.  We have negotiated discounted rates 
and you can pay the CG deposit with your US credit card, which will convert CAD to USD for 
you.  Easy!  You will need a passport to travel across the border, so start the process now if you 
don’t already have a current one.    

Kathy joins me in sending our best regards to all our Region 2 Airstream Club members.  Travel 
safe and we look forward to seeing you down the road! 


